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Wednesday 17th January 2024 
 

Yr 5/6 Residential – Frontier Centre 30th September – 4th October 2024 
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
 

We are very pleased with the great response we have had with regards to the 
forthcoming Residential Trip to the Frontier Centre in Irthlingborough, for 
children in Year 5 & 6. 
 
 

The Frontier Centre offers fantastic facilities and a large range of activities that 
the children can gain a huge amount from. A residential trip has many benefits for 
children including: boosting children’s confidence and self-esteem, giving a sense 
of personal achievement, encourages team building and teaches problem solving. 
Children will also be able to create memories that will last a lifetime. 
 
 

The total cost of the trip is £338.70. As you have already paid a £50 deposit to 
secure your child’s place this leaves a final balance to pay of £288.70 before 
Friday 28th June 2024. If your child is eligible for Pupil Premium this will be applied 
directly to your account.  
 
 
This cost covers accommodation, three meals a day, activities, cinema night, 
access to all resources and transport for the 5 days. 
 

A payment plan has been set up, in total there will be 6 payment instalments: 
 

The first instalment of £50 due Wednesday 31st January 2024 
 
The second instalment of £50 due Thursday 29th February 2024 
 
The third instalment of £50 due Thursday 28th March 2024 
 
The fourth instalment of £50 due Friday 26th April 2024 
 
The fifth instalment of £50 due Friday 24th May 2024 
 
The final instalment of £38.70 due Friday 28th June 2024 
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Payment installments for the residential need to be paid via SCOPAY. 
https://www.scopay.com/login.html 
 
Please note that if the balance is not paid in full by Friday 28th June 2024 then 
unfortunately your child will be removed from the trip. We will NOT be able to 
issue a refund for any of the money that you have paid as the space will be 
charged for by the Frontier Centre.  
 
 

If money might be a barrier, and you’re not registered for Free School Meals – 
then the school might be able to help.  
Please email Ben Arnell (headteacher) on head@standrews.pdet.org.uk or our 
school office on office@standrews.pdet.org.uk for more information. 
 
 

A parent's consultation meeting will be held nearer the time of the residential 
(details to follow). This meeting will enable you to find out more information 
regarding the residential and answer any questions you may have. 
 
 

If you have any queries at all, please do not hesitate to email the school office on 
office@standrews.pdet.org.uk or call us on 01536 512581. 
 

Yours Faithfully, 
The Year 5/6 Team 
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